Reduce Test Stress!
I am sure that you have heard from you r child’s teacher that we are beginning district and state assessments.  In addition to making sure your child gets a good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast on test days, there are a few things that you can do to help your child feel more comfortable and be more successful.
1. Have your child dress comfortably on test days.  

2. Show your child how to breathe deeply.  A slow breath in and out can work wonders if they are feeling nerves.

3. Send your child off to school with encouraging words- “All you have to do is show what you know!”  “You’ll do great!”

4. Make sure that they have the supplies that they need.  This is a good time to check to see if they need a new pencil with a good eraser.

Please feel free to contact me or your child’s teacher if you have any questions about testing.   We want all of our Heritage students to do well and feel great about themselves during this test taking season!
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